
 

 

SAFER AT HOME MEMBERSHIP UPDATE 
Dear Valued Y member,  
Due to the extension of the Safer at Home Act issued by Governor Evers until Tuesday, May 26th, the Fond du Lac 
Family YMCA will continue to remain closed, with no scheduled reopen date.  Our Y leadership team continues to 
make plans for a reopen, using guidelines being established by the Badger Bounce Back Emergency Order #31, 
YUSA, the Fond du Lac County Health Department, and the Wisconsin Department of Health Services. 
 
We are communicating regularly with YMCA’s around Wisconsin to identify how both collectively and individually our 
organizations will adopt a phased approach to re-opening our facilities.  Each phase will be incrementally more 
inclusive of the programs and services you are accustomed to being offered at the Fond du Lac Family YMCA.  These 
phases will transition in accordance to the Badger Bounce Back order, in order to continue to protect our staff and 
members from COVID-19. 
 
We will continue to keep you updated on our progress and will roll out our re-opening phases when our plans 
are established. 
 

We continue to ask you to stay with us so we can help support our community. 
  
We are serving an average of 25 children each week through Child Care offered to children of essential 
workers.  We continue to employ Child Care staff as well as employees who are essential to keep the Fond du 
Lac Family YMCA business operations running and members engaged. 
  
 
 
BANK DRAFTS 

• Our next bank draft will be processed for May.  
• We will continue to bank draft members unless we have been notified otherwise, through an email to 

our Member Engagement Director, Heather Bell. 
• If you would like your continuous membership draft recognized as a charitable contribution to the Y, 

please email our Member Engagement Director, Heather Bell. 

HOLDS 

• If you would prefer putting your membership on hold and have not yet made that request, please send 
us an email by Monday, April 27th to our Member Engagement Director, Heather Bell. 

• If you have requested a membership hold previously, we will continue to honor that hold until we are 
ready to re-open our doors.  

 

HEATHER BELL, MEMBER ENGAGEMENT DIRECTOR - EMAIL: hbell@fdlymca.org 

 
 
 

 

       Keeping Our YMCA Healthy 
& You Informed 

https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/WIGOV/2020/04/20/file_attachments/1431309/EMO31-BadgerBounceBack.pdf
mailto:hbell@fdlymca.org


DONATIONS 
 
If you are interested in making a one-time charitable contribution to the Fond du Lac Family YMCA, we are 
accepting online donations. You can also TEXT "GIVEFDLYMCA" TO 44-321 to make a donation via mobile.  

  

FREE AT HOME FITNESS RESOURCES:  
 
Les Mills: 60-day ON-DEMAND free trial  SilverSneakers GO: Download the app 
Les Mills: At Home Workouts    SilverSneakers On-Demand videos: Learn more 
YMCA: Y360      LifeFitness: Digital Coach 
 
Join our Facebook Group to stay connected with members:  Engaging Our YMCA Community during COVID-19  
 
 
We look forward to the day we can welcome you into our facility once again. 
  
With gratitude, 
 
JJ Raflik,  
CEO/Executive Director,  
Fond du Lac Family YMCA 

mailto:https://www.fdlymca.org/staywithus.html
https://www.fdlymca.org/lesmillsondemand.html
https://go.silversneakers.com/silversneakers-go-promo
https://watch.lesmillsondemand.com/at-home-workouts
https://go.tivityhealth.com/hubfs/On-Demand%20Flyer.pdf?utm_campaign=COVID-19%20Communication&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=85037192&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_8a9l8w-PrqRs8IuGSJBPTVEUdxXIigWkmHYlR4JNbcCQU7eUwKlCoSRCzQE6uvvb6VWr_&utm_content=85037192&utm_source=hs_email
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCOGt_IpceP_xQhhCMCrut_A
https://go.lifefitness.com/wod
https://www.facebook.com/groups/555258551784409/?ref=group_header
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